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Bangalore Metro Rail Corporation Ltd.

(A Joint Venture of Government of Karnataka & Government of India)
B.M.T.C Complex, 3rd Floor, K.H. Road, Shanthinagar, Bangalore - 560 027. INDIA.

No. BMRCL/CE/PHASE2/R1 EXTN/13-14/ 14_6 Dated: 05.07.2013

To,

Whitefield Export Promotion Park Industrial Association,
CAP1, EPIP Area, Whitefield,

Bangalore -560 066.

Tele: 080-64532748, Fax: 28411412.

Sir,
Sub: Baiyappanahalli-Whitefield section of Bangalore Metro Rail Project Phase-2.-Reg.
Ref: Your letter No. Nil, dated 19.06.2013.

The replies to your letter under reference are helow.

1 The underground alignment is not feasible as up and down ramps are to be located along with
station boxes. Around ramps and station boxes, new roads are to be made. This will involve
acquisition of more properties in station area, ramp area. The underground works are more
expensive than the elevated works.

Please note that the Detailed Project Report has been prepared by DMRC (Delhi Metro Rail
Corporation), who have already implemented Phase-1 and Phase-2 of Delhi Metro Project
successfully. The DPRs have been approved by State Government.

2. The elevated station requires less area than an underground station and it occupies minimum
space and construction will be smooth.
3. The roads are widened to make the foot print of the piers before starting of Metro construction

works, The removal of barricades after construction will give additional width of road. The road
width in Metro corridors will be wider than the original road width.

In Phase-2, it is proposed to widen the road in such a way that adequate lanes will he available
during construction of elevated line, wherever the alignment is traversing in the middle of the
road and it will not be inconvenient to road users.

This is for your information.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
\L»NW
{K.R.Mahadevasw v.)

CE/Phase-2.
Cc,

1 The Principal Secretary to Hon'ble CM, Govt. of Karnataka, Vidhana Soudha, Bangalore-560 001,
2. PS to Hon’ble Minister of Transport and Bangalore City incharge, Govt. of Karnataka, Vidhana

Soudha, Bangalore-560 001.
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